
 

 
 
 

 

June 19, 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On behalf of the School Councils of all three Catholic Independent Schools of Prince George, we are writing to 

advise you of the tuition fees beginning in September 2025, for the 2025/2026 school year: 

 

Individual Student: $340 per month 

Family: $505 per month 

 

These tuition rates reflect the increasing costs to operate our school, including salaries, insurance, utilities, 

technology services and other administrative and building costs. Responsible financial stewardship is a core 

value for our school council.  

We appreciate your family's ongoing support of our school communities. By sending your children to our 

schools, you are placing your trust in us to offer a faith-filled, values-driven and academically stimulating 

educational environment. 

Thank you for your commitment to Catholic education. 

 

 

Mikolaj Piekarski     Andrew Seabrook  Troy Dsouza and Myrna Colley 

Immaculate Conception School Council Chair St. Mary’s School Council Chair   Sacred Heart School Council Chairs 

 

 

 

 


